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Public Notice 
 

Public Certification Test of Vote Tally System 
 

Polk County, Oregon – May 13th, 2025 
 

 
The Polk County Clerk will test the vote tally system to be used in the May 20th, 2025 Special 

District Election for logic and accuracy.  This Public Certification test is scheduled for Tuesday, May 13th, 
2025 at 10:00 a.m., at the office of the Polk County Clerk.  The office is located at 850 Main Street 
Room 201 in Dallas, Oregon.  All interested parties are welcome to attend, due to limited space please 
contact our office at (503) 623-9217 if you plan to be present.  
 

When: Tuesday, May 13th, 2025  

Where: Polk County Clerk’s Office, 850 Main Street Room 201 Dallas, OR 97338 

When:  10:00 a.m. 

What: Public Certification of vote tally system 

Who: All interested parties are welcome  

 
 
For more information, call our office at 503-623-9217 or visit our website: www.co.polk.or.us  
 

850 Main Street. Room 201 
Dallas, OR  97338 

(503) 623-9217 phone / (503) 623-0717 fax 

www.co.polk.or.us 

“Clerk will test 

the vote tally 

system…” 

http://www.co.polk.or.us/

